
  

   

 

  
 

          12th January 2018 

  
 
Dear Parents,  

  
Year 1 and Year 2 children will be visiting Vauxhall City Farm on Thursday 
25th January. This trip will support their learning on animals, and children will have 
the opportunity to feed the larger creatures with food provided by the farm. The charge 
for this will be 4 pounds which we will need to receive by Friday 19th January. 
  
We will be taking the train from Mortlake to Vauxhall then walking the short distance to 
the farm, arriving by 10.30am.  We will be leaving school around 9.45am, so please do 
not be late! child. Children must wear school uniform and bring a packed lunch and 
bottle of water/fruit juice with them as we will be eating at the farm after our tour.  
 
We will be back at school for afternoon lessons, and will finish as usual at 3.00pm on 
that day. 
 
We should have enough adults to help us for this trip, but if you are free, please do let 
us know, and we will let you know nearer the time if we need you to accompany us. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Azbuka School  

 

 …………………………………………………………………………………………  

  
I give permission for my child _____________________________________   
  
to visit Vauxhall City Farm on 25th January 2018  
  
Parent signature_______________________________  

 


